
 
 

To:  Administrators Plus 
 

From: Sherry Weber  

Subject: Meeting Summary of June 8, 2020  

Date: June 15, 2020  

 
Members:  

Dannie Alexander  Sara Herrmann Vic Ledbetter Russ Panico 

Rachel Bair Patti Henning Peter Linden Evan Pauken 

Cameron Buck (Absent) Muriel Hice  Denise Lindsley Megan Pauken 

Alisha Cederberg Aaron Hilliard Amy Louallen Billy Reynolds  

Deb Coates  Sarah Hubbell Brian Lueth Aaron Snead  

Mike Collins Rick Ives Angela Marsh-Peek Tom Sutton 

Laura Cosby  Craig Jbara Bill McElhone Louis Thomas  

Linda Depta  Kathy Johnson Deb Miller Mark Walters 

Paige Eagan  Patrick Joswick  Kate Miller Dr. Washington 

Tom Hamann  Tracy Labadie Dan Mondoux Tim Welsh 

  Scott Myers  

GUESTS: Janet Nykaza   

    

 
 

 Meeting summary of March 9, 2020 was approved as presented. 
 The Fiscal 20/21 Budget was presented by Brian Lueth and Dr. Washington.  They answered questions 

and discussed changes in the budget moving forward. 
 Strategic Planning Updates were reviewed by Kathy Johnson and Dr. Washington.  KVCC’s response to 

COVID-19, our Mission and Goals are included in the updates. 
 Pandemic Reopening and Recovery Plan reviewed and discussed with Admin Plus group 
 Presentation on Reopening and Recovery Plans for individual departments were given by Tracie 

Labadie, Deb Coates, Patti Henning, Louis Thomas, Mark Walters, Billy Reynolds, Paige Eagan, Laura 
Cosby, and Denise Lindsley. 

 
Announcements and Updates 

 Replacement of Firewall/VPN will occur at the end of June. 

 Due to COVID-19, there has been a temporary suspension of Fall registration.  Course offerings are 
being revised and additional online classes are being added to the Fall semester schedule.  Priority 
Registration will be given to those students who were already enrolled in Fall semester classes. 

 Evan Pauken is looking for volunteers to make courtesy calls before and after registration suspension 
to the students who will be affected. 

 Degree Works upgrade is scheduled for mid-June. 

 ILP for Canvas integration scheduled. 

 Site license visit with Zoom is scheduled.  This will allow us to gain additional Zoom licenses. 

 C.A.R.E.S. Act institutional funds has a one page application.   Brian will send this out. 

 ACD line is up and running.  When students call in they will get a live person. 

 Valley Food Share will start again on June 11th at AWH. 

 Food service at the Food Innovation Center is starting up this week. 
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 KVCC Police Academy has provided all of their cadets with explicit bias and de-escalation training. 

 Financial Aid has given out CARES Act money to over 550 students already.  There is more money 
available.  Please encourage students to fill out the application. 

 Financial Aid will need assistance with KVAAP and FASFA in July and August. 

 Please remind students that personal counseling is available during this time. 

 Dr. Washington commended the teamwork as we move through this pandemic. 
 
 


